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Good evening. I am writing to show my support for SB 5506. Early childhood 

education is vital to the future of Oregon and all of the United States and qualified 

staff in preschools is vital to the success of the children and families. Head Start not 

only provides excellent education for students but also works with caregivers on the 

challenges of having young children. Qualified staff makes it all possible. 


